
Committee Request for Board Action:  None 

29 attendees, representing 15 member agencies. 

SSS WDR Reissuance 

The committee briefly discussed CASA’s redlines on the WDR and MRP that were delivered to the State Water 
Board. 

Regional Water Board  

At the November meeting, the committee would like to ask Regional Water Board staff about the Region 2 audit 
schedule moving forward. 

Planning for Climate Change 
Enrique Lopezcalva of Woodard & Curran gave a presentation on Planning for Climate Change. California’s 
forecast for sea level rise is based on IPCC projections. Temperature and precipitation changes are also key 
considerations. Temperatures are set to rise, but total precipitation is more uncertain, although it will likely arrive in 
fewer, larger, storms. EPA maintains an adaptation Case Studies page. Planning for climate change involves 
identifying critical scenarios for your agency, then looking at models that predict the likelihood of those scenarios. 
There was a discussion about potential liability from choosing the “wrong” design storm. The committee also 
discussed the difference between “adaptation” – building and bolstering your system against extreme events;  and 
“resiliency” – the ability to recover from extreme events.  

Next Collection System Committee Meeting 
Our next committee meeting will be held on November 29. 
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https://bacwa.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/10/Final-CASA-SSS-MRP-Redlines-8-29-18.pdf
https://bacwa.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/10/Final-CASA-SSS-MRP-Redlines-8-29-18.pdf
https://bacwa.org/document/climate-change-analysis-in-planning-09-27-18/

